
1/4/2019 Northville News

https://griffin-choe.neocities.org/news.html 1/1

New Pawn Shop in Northville
Where is it?
The new pawn shop, called "Griffin Choe Pawn Shop" has just opened at the intersection of 6 Mile Rd. and
Northville rd. Customers are welcome to visit from hours 10am-8pm Mon-Sat

Who opened it?
A man named Griffin Choe, a Northville High School graduate, opened the pawn shop all on his own. He has a
dream to make it big as a business owner. He says, "I think I am going to make a million dollars by the time this
year ends"


